Kevin Tautkus

From: Kevin Tautkus

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 1:32 PM

To: erieoilandgas@erieco.gov

Cc: Craig Meis

Subject: Notice of reportable release - Koch Tank Battery Separator

Dear Erie: 403290554

A reportable release of crude oil has been identified during plugging and abandonment activities at KPK’s Koch Tank Battery — separator site. The release has
been reported to COGCC using Document #403290554. The release was identified at 40.08004, -105.03767. Please let me or Craig Meis with KPK know if you
have any questions. Thank you,

Kevin Tautkus, P.G. / Senior Project Manager
ktautkus@marcomlic.net
(970) 631-3410
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